
 

 
VANDERBURGH COUNTY 
ONE N.W. MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. BLVD. 

CIVIC CENTER ROOM # 305 

EVANSVILLE, INDIANA  47708 

 
 

OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
JEFF HATFIELD, PRESIDENT 
BEN SHOULDERS, VICE-PRESIDENT 
CHERYL MUSGRAVE, MEMBER 
 
February 14, 2022         Contact: Commissioner’s Office 
For Immediate Release          (812) 435-5241 
 

 
 

Vanderburgh County Commissioners to Hold Roads Hearing  
 

The Board of Commissioners of Vanderburgh County will conduct its annual 
Vanderburgh County Roads Hearing on Tuesday, March 29, 2022 following the Board 
of County Commissioners meeting at 3:00 p.m. in Civic Center Complex Room 301 
located at 1 N.W. Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd., Evansville, Indiana.  
 
This public forum will provide citizens with information on road projects scheduled for 
2022 and allow citizens to identify specific county roads to be included in the 2022 
paving list.   
 
Residents who wish to address the Board with specific road concerns or suggestions 
are asked to contact the County Commissioner’s Office prior to March 22, 2022 so the 
issue can be investigated prior to the meeting. The Commissioner’s Office can be 
reached at 812-435-5241 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., or you can 
email your concerns or suggestions to commissioners@vanderburghgov.org.  
 
 

 

mailto:commissioners@vanderburghgov.org

